
  

Ref No: PLEXH/Plexconcil/930                                                                              Date: 7th January 2025 

  

All Members/All Members of the COA 

All Members of the Indian Plastics Fraternity 
   

Subject: Plexconcil Participation at Plasto 2025 (Pune, Maharashtra) and PLASTPACK 2025 (Indore, 

Madhya Pradesh) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to inform you that Plexconcil will be participating in two prestigious upcoming exhibitions: 
  

Plasto 2025 in Pune, from 8th to 11th January 2025, at PIECC, Pune, Hall No. 3, Stall No. 308 
  

PLASTPACK 2025 in Madhya Pradesh, from 9th to 12th January 2025, at Labhganga Exhibition Center, 

Indore, Hall No. 7, Stall No. A 32 
 
We cordially invite you to visit the Plexconcil stall at both events, where our dedicated teams will be available to 

discuss India’s expanding plastics export sector and explore potential business collaborations. 

Regards 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

DIN: 02587694 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council (PLEXCONCIL) 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Dynasty Business Park, B Wing 002, Ground Floor, 

Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri East, 

Mumbai– 400059, Maharashtra, India 

Tel: 91-22-40170000 

Website: www.plexconcil.org 

https://98q9s.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBlCQNfPxRv2tEILQb/AQ8vI8v7NOX6


CIN: U25200MH1955NPL00960 

 

  

 

 

 


